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Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the Junior Cabin! This will run exactly as the Lodge in previous years but we have moved
locations! We will now be situated in the cabin on the Junior school playground!

The Junior Cabin team consists of Miss Irving and Miss Jackman and we are both so excited to be
working with the children this year! It has been a great few weeks back in school and the children have
adjusted to our new location and routines beautifully!

Here is all you need to know about the Junior Cabin and what we will be doing over the next term!
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English: Qur first unit will be an exciting opportunity for the children to show their skills in action writing and
description. We will be watching the short clip from The Literacy Shed called Spy Fox and then be
developing their skills needed to produce well formed, cohesive and exciting sentences!

Maths: We split into two groups: Orange and Green group. Both groups will be starting their learning with
place value, before moving onto addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We will be practising our
methods for the four operations daily to ensure that we become experts in these!

Reading: The children will be having daily phonics interventions to try and close the gaps in their learning!
They will also have daily reading fluency practise with books that are decodable for them to boost their
confidence. Alongside this, they will also be using the online platform Bug Club to practise their reading and
comprehension skills more independently.

PE/Qutdoor Learning:

Each week, the childran in the Junior Cabin will have a session of either PE or Outdoor Learning to ensure
that they don't miss out on either of these if their class have these for morning sessions. For the first part of
auturnn term, this will be a PE session.

This session will be on Friday mornings, but can change week to week so please make sure that your child
has their PE kit in school on a Monday, just in case.

Homework:
The children in the Junior Cabin do not need to complete the Atom homework set by their class teachers.

Instead, we will give them paper copies of homework each week that is specifically tailored to things that
they need to practise and they will receive a maths and reading activity each week. This will be given out on
a Tuesday and is due in on a Monday. The children will need to bring it with them to the cabin on a Monday

to hand in.
Thank you..

Finally, we would like to say thank you for your anticipated support. We look forward to a term of hard
work and a few treats. Our door is always open, so if you have any concerns or questions about your
child's learning, please do not hesitate to contact us or child's class teacher.

Miss Irving: s.irving@oeakridge-jun.hants.sch.uk

Miss Irving and Miss Jackman
The Junior Cabin Team



